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Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 
COVID updates: 
 
You will be aware from the news that the number of daily infections of Covid-
19 across the country continue to be registered in the tens of thousands.  In our 
local area there are cases within the community and we have been informed of 
positive cases within school.  Whilst anyone who tests positive must 
immediately isolate we are no longer advised to close classes.  It is therefore 
vital to remain vigilant for any symptoms and access a PCR test if you are 
concerned that anyone in your household may have coronavirus or has been in 
contact with someone who has tested positive. NHS Test & Trace have taken 
over the role of informing close contacts.  Thank you to every family for 
keeping us informed, and those of you who are regularly testing. 
 
  
Clubs and activities: 
 
The multi-sports clubs run by ‘Active Sports’ (Mon– Y3, Tues– Y4, Wed– Y5, Th 
– Y6) still have spare places available to book.  Further details can be found on 
our website and if your contact details are up-to-date you will have received a 
text message with the link last week. 
 
Third Space Learning: Maths Club starts on Tuesday, 28th & 
Limelight Drama Club will be starting on Thursday, 30th September  
 
Active Sefton are funding free swimming sessions for 50 children (beginners 
only) for disadvantaged children and children with disabilities who have not 
had the opportunity to attend any formal swimming lessons.  Please email 
Active.Aquatics@sefton.gov.uk or phone 0151 934 3975 for more information.  
 
 

Macmillan:                        
 
In previous years, FJS have keenly supported ‘Macmillan’ by holding a coffee morning 
at this time of year.  Unfortunately, we have not been able to do this for a while.  
However, we would like to invite children to swap an item of uniform for something 
green next Friday (1st October).  This could be a green T-shirt/jumper/tie etc.  in 
exchange for a donation.  All proceeds will go directly to this amazing charity! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
P A Swift 
Have a lovely weekend and take care 
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